
 

 

Pollution Control Board, Assam 
Bamunimaidam, Guwahati-21 

www.pcbassam.org  

NO. WB/G-763/12-13/31      Dated Guwahati, the 12
th

 July, 2012 
 

NOTICE 

          In response to the advertisement issued by the 
Pollution Control Board, Assam vide No. WB/E-123/11-
12/1 dtd. 30/03/2012, published in ‘The Assam Tribune’ 
on the 31st March, 2012 for recruitment of Assistant 
Engineers in the Board, the Board shall be holding the 
written test on the 29th July, 2012 at Assam Engineering 
Institute, Chandmari, Guwahati from 10.00 AM to 12.00 
Noon. The call letters have been despatched to all eligible 
candidates. Those who do not receive the call letters by 
26th July, 2012 may obtain duplicate copy of the same 
from the Board’s Office on production of evidence of 
having applied for the post. 

Member Secretary 

 

 


